
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

NURSERY 
If you love babies and would like to help out, the church nursery might 
be your calling! Get in touch with Cristy for more info. You can help as 
much or as occasionally as you’d like. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
Our first team meeting will be this Saturday, May 8th at 11am. This 
meeting will help us determine what kind of program we can be running, 
and to finalize the dates. If you have signed up, please don’t miss this, 
and if you’re on the fence, join us!  Contact Cristy Gilden if you have 
questions. 

KIDS!! 
Verse-a-thon: Kids are working hard on their first ever scripture memori-
zation fundraiser. The funds will be used for WAPAC summer camps. 
Please support our children and help them get to camp. Ask them about 
it and remember God loves a cheerful giver! Also, save the date of June 
13th where the kids will get to show off all their hard work. 

Jesus film project: Parents, remember to send offering money with your 
kids to Jr. Church. We will be using that money to support our Nazarene 
Missions International (NMI) Jesus Film project in Zambia, Africa.  

MENS BREAKFAST 
If you’d enjoy a hot breakfast and some good conversation to start your 
day, consider coming to our weekly men’s breakfast! It happens every 
Thursday morning at 9am.  

 

  
 

 GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

ZOOM SUNDAY CLASS 
Sundays at 9am 
Contact Maureen at romo@ 
olypen.com for online invite 
 

YOUTH GROUP 
Every other Saturday at 7pm 
CrossPoint, Room 104 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Thursdays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Fellowship Hall 
 
QUILTING 
Fridays. 9am-noon 
CrossPoint, Room 119 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Heather Flores 

Bulletins 
Carlos Vasquez 
 

Children’s Church 
Maureen O’Kane 
 

Greeters 
Roger Dowling & Maureen O’Kane 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Sara Williams 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Children’s Church 
Larry & Candie Vanderpol 
 

Greeters 
Larry & Candie Vanderpol 
 

Welcome! While we aren’t able to give you a handshake or a hug, we 
want you to know we are delighted you are with us today. Our hope 
and prayer is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we 
worship and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged.  Welcome 
to Dave Lindner as he brings the message today. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program. All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages kindergarten through 5th grade are dismissed for Junior 
Church just before the morning message. Please remember to sign in 
your child at the check-in desk just down the north hall in the Kid’s 
Zone. 

And last, but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

MAY 
2ND 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
PASTOR GARY MILES 

360.319.8734 
email: gmiles@crosspoint-church.com 

 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360.510.1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (optional in 

pew rack) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


